
Impacts on your daily routine

Start : Week of July 18, 2022
Ends : Summer 2023 

Construction of a large-diameter 
drinking water main

Avenue Chanteclerc

Between Boulevard des Sources 
and the Montréal airport 

Traffic ● Closure of Avenue Chanteclerc, from Boulevard des Sources to the 
Surrey dog park. Local traffic will be permitted.

● Partial obstruction on Boulevard des Sources. One lane shut down 
between Croissant Dubord and Avenue Chanteclerc.

● Detours are planned to facilitate traffic flow.

Parking

Temporary interruption of 
the water supply

Temporary water supply 
system
July 20 to July 28

● There will be restrictions in the work zone. Please heed the signs.

● Those affected will receive a door hanger 48 hours in advance.

● A temporary water supply system will be installed to ensure that 
buildings located on the north side of Avenue Chanteclerc between 
Boulevard des Sources and Avenue Deslauriers continue to be 
supplied with drinking water during the work.

Good to know
Access to buildings ● Where sidewalks are obstructed, temporary walkways will provide 

access to residences and other establishments.

Garbage, recyclables 
and compost

● Collection schedules will be maintained. Garbage cans and bins that 
are not accessible to collectors will be moved by the company 
performing the work. Each container must be clearly marked with your 
address so that it can be returned to the right place. 
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Access to Surrey dog 
park

Public transit

Personnes à mobilité 
réduite

Undesirable effects

Work schedule

● The park will be accessible, but the northern part will be closed.

● Service will be maintained, but bus stop locations, schedules and routes 
may change. Information: STM-INFO (514-786-4636) or 
www.stm.info/en.

● Call 514 872-3777 (Info-travaux hotline).

● Dust / noise / vibration

● Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
● Saturday, from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
● Public holidays, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

To learn more about the project: visit the montreal.ca website and enter “Chanteclerc” in the search engine.


